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REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) TO INVEST IN THE HOSPITAL PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP INITIATIVE

1. PREAMBLE
Federal Government is desirous of inviting prospective investors both local and foreign in the management of Government owned
facilities on a public private partnership basis. The Federal Neuropsychiatric Hospital Aro is calling for interested investors who may be
willing to partner with the Hospital Management in the provision of services in the three core service area that Neuropsychiatric
Hospital Aro is noted for, that is – Clinical Services delivery, Research in Mental Health and training.
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